Local security committee convenes in special session over burglaries and fires
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This morning at 11.00pm, the Formentera Council called a meeting of the Junta Local de
Seguretat, or Local Security Junta, in the administration's hall of ceremonies. Council president
Jaume Ferrer summoned local Govern delegates for the one-off gathering in a bid to address
recent burglaries and fires on the island.

The committee is co-chaired by Ferrer and Maria Salom, the regional government's envoy on
the island. Another Govern representative, Rogelio Araujo, sat in for Salom, who was unable to
attend.

Afterwards, the president framed the gathering as an opportunity to check in on the action of
local law enforcement like Guardia Civil in response to the robberies and fires. Specialised
divisions have also been enlisted in tackling the issue, he said. The meeting also served as a
forum to explore improving coordination between agencies like the Guardia Civil and
Formentera Local Police.

“Based on what we have seen, the work is getting done”, Ferrer said, though admitting “results
in these cases are slow to materialise”. “We want to see fast changes, but our message to the
people of Formentera is one of tranquility: trust that our national forces of security are here for
our protection”.




